
Unions set out key negotiating demands
 Spain 

The CCOO and UGT unions in the public sector met with the finance ministry on 19 
February to underline their demands for a new agreement on public employment 
that would include a target of reducing temporary employment to 8% of total 
employment over the next three years and to end the restriction on replacing 
employees who leave which has had major implications not just for workers but also 
the quality of services. The unions are also looking for an above-inflation pay rise 
and a restoration of the 5% salary cut from 2010. They also want to see a return to 
the 35-hour week across the public sector.
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